
1. Go to the Apple 
Health app on your 
mobile device. Tap the 
“Browse” button at the 
bottom of your screen, 
then scroll down to 
“Health Record.”

Tap “Add Account.”

3. After tapping on 
“Yavapai Regional 
Medical Center,” the 
next screen appears.

Tap “Connect to 
Account.”
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2. If your account 
is set to search by 
facilities near your 
location, YRMC appears 
(otherwise, search 
for “Yavapai Regional 
Medical Center”). 

Tap on the YRMC name. 

4. This will open the  
YRMC CareConnect 
Sign-on page. Enter 
your CareConnect user 
name and password.

Tap “Sign In.”
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5. After signing-in, the 
following Authorization 
Request appears.  

Tap “Allow Access.”

7. After successfully 
connecting YRMC 
CareConnect to Apple 
Health, YRMC will 
be listed as a linked 
account.

Tapping on any of the 
sections listed, health 
information from 
YRMC (and any other 
linked accounts) will be 
present and combined 
into one view. See 
examples at right.

6. “Account Added” 
appears, confirming you 
have connected your 
YRMC CareConnect 
information with Apple 
Health Record!  

Tap “Done.”
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